
January 29, 2018
Via Federal Express

Sara Roediger
Director Planning and Economic Development
City of Rochester Hills
1000 Rochester Hills Drive

Rochester Hills, MI 48309

Re: Parcels 15-29-101-022 and 15-29-101-023

Northeast Comer of Hamlin and Adams Roads

Rochester Hills, Michigan

Dear Sara:

Please accept this letter as the agreement of the owner of the above referenced property
(DBB Hamlin, LLC and DBB Adams, LLC) to the rescission of (i) the Consent Judgment entered
on April 20, 2006; and (ii) the Brownfield Plan dated September 11, 2006, which was approved
by Rochester Hills City Council on September 29, 2006. It is understood that certain procedural
formalities will be required to effect the foregoing rescission.

Please be advised that the foregoing is conditioned upon the approval of the Amended
Consent Judgment and the revised Brownfield Plan for the subject property submitted by (or at the
request of) Goldberg Companies, Inc., and the subsequent acquisition of the subject property by
Goldberg Companies, Inc., or any affiliated entity.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

DBB HAMLIN, LLC

By: Dennis K. Bostick
Its: Member

DBB ADAMS, LLC

By: Dennis K. Bostick
Its: Member


